
From: Martha Park >  
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 11:37 AM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>; Patrice Olds 
<polds@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Height and density limits and Measure Y 
 

Dear Mayor Lee, Deputy Mayor Nash, and Council Members 
Loraine, Newsom Jr., and Hedges, 
We are writing ahead of the City Council Study Session tonight 
regarding height and density limits for the Public Review Draft 
General Plan. We would like to ask that the Council keep the 
direction aligned with Measure Y, as that is what the voters 
requested through the ballot box. 
It seems that the state has already allowed developers an 
additional two stories past the limits of Measure Y.  
Thank you for considering public comments. 
Martha and Stephen Park 
 
 
 
 




